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The Sports Project 

Dear parents and carers, 

From Tuesday 4th May to Wednesday 14th July we will be working in school with ‘The Sports Project’. 

The Sports Project are a team of trained professionals who teach the children social and emotional 

skills through sports based activities. Their main aim is to provide the pupils with a social and 

emotional toolkit to support them to cope with a wide variety of issues that they may face through 

life; working on skills such as resilience, self-esteem and communication. They work specifically with 

primary aged pupils to ensure they have this toolkit in place before they begin secondary school. 

Each class will have 30 minute session with our Sports Project Coach per week and there will be extra 

targeted sessions for some pupils on top of this.  

We ask on the day of their session the pupils come to school wearing their PE kit. Where possible, we 

have timed the sessions on the same day the pupils have PE, but this was not possible for all year 

groups. Below is a list of the days each year group will need to come to school in their PE kit: 

Reception: Tuesday and Friday 

Year 1: Tuesday 

Year 2: Monday and Tuesday 

Year 3: Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 4: Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 5: Wednesday 

Year 6: Wednesday 

If you would like more information regarding ‘The Sports Project’, please visit their website at 

https://thesportsproject.org/  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Hannah Cheshire 

Acting Deputy Head 

https://thesportsproject.org/

